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REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

RFQ-2018-15 

 
DHA is seeking Qualification Statements from qualified Development Teams 
demonstrating their capability to develop and/or acquire affordable multifamily or single-
family housing. 
 
This is an open-ended Request for Qualification Statements (“RFQ”) with no deadline for 
submission of such statements.  DHA will review Qualification Statements as they are 
submitted and select Development Teams in accordance with this RFQ. 
 
Responses to this RFQ must be delivered to Syed Raza, DHA Procurement Department, 
3939 N. Hampton Road, Dallas, Texas 75212. 
 
Qualifications Statement submission requirements are on file and may be acquired from 
DHA’s website (www.dhantx.com) or at DHA’s Services HQ, Procurement Department, 
3939 N. Hampton Road, Dallas, Texas 75212. Office hours are from 8:00 a.m. to 5:30 
p.m. Monday through Thursday and 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. on Friday. 
 
DHA reserves the right to reject any or all responses or to waive any informalities in the 
solicitation. DHA will not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, religion, 
sex, disability, familial status, age, sexual orientation, gender identity, or marital status.  
 

http://www.dhantx.com/

